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I’m opposed to SB210 because I am disabled. Mail in voting makes it so much easier 

for me to research candidates and send in my ballot, even when I am not physically 

well. Making it harder for the disabled or elderly who have physical problems to vote 

is not acceptable. People also work, and they too should be able to easily vote 

without having to move around their schedule or secure childcare. People have 

enough problems with money and trying to survive this economy with outrageous 

inflation. This is a direct attack on the people who should be heard and have a right 

to be. Everyone deserves to vote and have an equal chance to, and mail in voting 

allows that.  


